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Welcome to the August Newsletter!
We hope you are having a wonderful
summer! This newsletter will cover
event highlights and news from
across Campus.

Save the Date!
We are delighted to share that we will be hosting our
Christmas market on Wednesday 3rd December! 

There will be a range of local suppliers for you to browse,
with 10% of profits being donated to Alzheimer's Research
UK! The bar will also be open, serving festive drinks! More
details and sign-up link to follow!

We recently hosted our
Accelerate@Babraham Demo
Day! Read the article on our

website!

Beautiful bees enjoying the
lavender on Campus!

Campus-based  Proteotype
Diagnostics achieves

breakthrough in early cancer
detection and treatment

prediction. Read the article on
our website!
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We are so proud of our Office Support
Manager, Zoe Ashton, who will be
running her first Half Marathon - the
Great North Run - this September!

Zoe will be running for Mind, a charity
fighting for mental health support to be
available to everyone. For more
information, or to donate, please visit
justgiving.com.

Good Luck to everyone running the 2025
Great North Run! 

Insmed Opens New R&D Facility at
Babraham Research Campus, Officially
Inaugurated by HRH The Princess Royal

Insmed Incorporated welcomes the
opening of a new research and
development (R&D) facility in Cambridge,
UK, by Her Royal Highness The Princess
Royal. With the new site focused on
synthetic rescue for serious diseases,
Insmed expands its UK-based R&D
presence in Cambridge. Read the article
on our website!

We hope you enjoyed this months’ newsletter! If there is
anything specific you would like to hear about, please do let
us know by contacting minniejo.hurstjoy@babraham.co.uk! 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/mind_2/

